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“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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Mission To Haiti is a 501(c)3 organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

Thank You For Helping Us
On one of our trips to
Joineau last year, we
got stuck in a deep
muddy hole on our way
to the school. As much
as we tried, we could
not work ourselves free. 

Within a few min-
utes, people from the
village came to see
what was happening
and help us get unstuck.
A team of farmers
pushed the Toyota for-
ward and backward,
but nothing seemed to
work. Finally, we decid-
ed to put rocks under
the tires which would
give the wheels trac-
tion. The men got on
the side and pushed
with all their might.
This lifted the vehicle
which allowed one of
the men to slide rocks
under the tires. Within
a few minutes, we were
on our way again.

Right now, we need your SPECIAL HELP. The cost of doing business in
Haiti continues to increase. Fuel, materials and basic services are costing more.
We need your special help to underwrite the operating costs of this ministry. 

We have two Toyotas which are in dire need of repair. Our Mission Campus
electrical system is operating at maximum capacity trying to meet the growing
needs of the teams and our Haitian workers on the field. We want to continue
moving forward with the ministry, and we need your help. Thank you.

Mèsi Sponsor Mwen

“Thank you my sponsor!” This is one of the most
common expressions we find in children’s letters. It
is the way children convey their feelings of grati-
tude and sincere thankfulness to their sponsors.
Your prayers and support link you with a child who
is changed because of your love and concern. 

When you give your sponsorship of $35 a month,
your child has a reason to be thankful. Thank you
for giving and for making this ministry possible. 

“O give thanks unto the
Lord; for he is good:...”

Psalm 118:29
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If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
April Team Rebuilds Mission House Porch

You can sponsor a child at www.missiontohaiti.org

The April Team came
to Haiti with a primary
goal in mind: to rebuild
the screen porch on the
mission house. The
porch which wraps
around the front and
side of the mission
house has become a
favorite place for after-
noon fellowship and
morning quiet times. 

The old wooden
structure was falling
apart and needed to be
replaced. We shipped
aluminum framework
from the States, and
the team rebuilt and
rescreened the porch. It
is once again an invit-
ing place to be. We
thank the team for
doing a great job and
serving the Lord through
their time and talents. 

Chris And Bonnie Webb Visit Churches In June

Chris and Bonnie will
be heading out this
month to visit churches
and supporters. They
will be sharing about
the work in Haiti and
enlisting new sponsors
and teams. They plan
to go to Texas,
Oklahoma, Arkansas
and Missouri.  

Please keep Chris
and Bonnie in your
prayers as they travel
and share about the
ministry. If you would
like for them to plan a
visit to your church or
group, please let us
know. Thank you. 

Chris and Bonnie stand
with Chuka, a widow
who survives by making
and selling home-made
peanut butter. 


